
Yourdistributorwill providereplacement
flooringfreeofchargeif there isaproduct
defect, lossoforiginalpatternorcolorunder
normalresidential or lightcommercialuseof
STRATASentry flooringfor aslongasthe
purchasercontinuestoremaininthe
residenceoftheoriginal installation
providedtheflooringis installedand
maintainedaccordingtothe instructions
included.Thiswarranty isnontransferable.

Thiswarranty doesnot includelabourorthe
costof labourfor installation of the
replacementflooringnordoesit include
damageduetoimproperinstallation or
maintenance,alkalis inthesubflooror
conditionsarisingfromhydrostatic pressure,
burns,tears, indentations,stains,or
reduction inglossduetonormaluseand/or
exteriorapplications.

Thiswarranty shallnot includelossoftime,
inconvenience, incidental expenses(suchas
telephonecalls) includedintheremovalor
reinstallationof theaffectedmaterial, and
anyother incidental orconsequential
damages.

Limited 25-YearResidential Warranty
Limited 7-YearCommercialWarranty

Thiswarranty givesyouspecific legal
rightsanddoesnottake away fromyour
rightsunderthe ConsumerGuarantees
Act.

Thiswarranty is in lieuofanyother
warranties expressedorimplied.

Thiswarranty isavailableonlybynotice
tothe distributor ofSTRATASentry
flooringthroughtheretailer fromwhom
the purchasewasmade.Notification must
beaccompaniedwith acopyofthe
originalreceipt.
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Product Application
Residential Commercial

Commercial
STRATASentry 25yrwarranty 7years

Warranty appliesfromdate of purchase.

Waterproof SPCTechnology


